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From:
Sent: Friday, 15 December 2017 2:50 PM
To: Annie Leung
Subject: Submission extension for SSD 17-8517 and SSD 17-8449 Eveleigh locomotive  workshop 

proposal

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms Leung, 
Having only recently learnt of the redevelopment plans Mirvac has submitted for the historic Eveleigh locomotive workshops, SSD 
17-8517 and SSD 17-8449,  I would greatly appreciate an extension of time in order to make a submission about the 
redevelopment proposal. I would like to thoroughly look through the accompanying documentation before I make my submission.  
I appreciate your understanding in this matter and hope I will be able to make my submission soon. Please let me know if a short 
extension of time is possible? Thank you. 
Kind regards, 

 
 




